
Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD

From:
Sent:

To:
Cc:
Subject:

Jordan L. Kessler <JLKessler@hollandhart.com>
Tuesday, November 1, 2016 11:59 AM
Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD
Jones, William V, EMNRD
RE: Case No. 15543: Resolution of Well's Location

Phil,

I called Mr. Wallace for clarification on your question below, and was told 1) the last perf of the completed interval will 
be 330 feet from the South line; and 2) yesterday COG received a signed operating agreement from R&R Royalties, who 
is the only remaining party to be pooled. In other words, a pooling order is no longer necessary. Would you like me to 

separately request a dismissal of this case?

Thanks,
Jordan

From: Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD [mailto:Phiilip.Goetze@state.hm.us]

Sent: Tuesday, November 01, 2016 11:51 AM 
To: Jordan L. Kessler '
Cc: Jones, William'V, EMNRD
Subject: Case No. 15543: Resolution of Well's Location

RE: Columbus Fee Well No. 2H; API 30-025-42822; SL: UL B; Sec. 34, T25S, R33E, NMPM 

Jordan:

.1 need some clarification from your client on the true location of the well, specifically the bottom-hole (BH) location, as 
provided in hearing in contrast with the infprmation filed with District.' The C-102 provided as Exhibit A for this case' 
shows a BHL of 330 feet from the south line of Sec. 3, T26S, R33E, NMPM. Testimony by COG's witness has stated that 
the well's completed interval will have standard setbacks (which addressed the SL with the 210-foot distance from the 
north line of Sec. 34, T25S, R33E, NMPM).

COG has filed a current C-102 (dated August 8, 2016) shows a BHL of 50 feet from the south line of Sec. 3 [see 
attachment]. This being the applicant's most current C-102 which postdates (by nearly a year) the exhibit presented in 
hearing, what is’the BHL location of the completed interval for this well? This will impact whether the order, will include 

a requirement for NSL application to be completed. Call with any questions. Thanks. PRG

Phillip Goetze, PG
Engineering Bureau, Oil Conservation Division 
New Mexico Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department 

1220 South St. Francis Drive, Santa Fe, NM 87505 
Direct: 505.476.3466 
E-mail: Dhillip.aoetze@state:nrn.us
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